President’s Letter - June
2021

Greetings! What a wonderful National Specialty Region 4 put on
for our membership! There was more than just competing and
enjoying our Beaucerons. We conducted club business (Annual
Meeting for 2021) with great member participation and a record
attendance which met a quorum. Members came from every corner
of the nation, and there was fellowship and a new level of
camaraderie. It was nice to see old friends, make new friends,
and to put a face with a name. Very special thanks to Region 4
and all who were involved in putting on this event. More to
come in the July National Specialty Newsletter.

This year’s Nominating Committee was announced at the annual
meeting, and it was also announced on the website, via Teams,
and via email.

The Financial Review Committee’s work is underway as planned.
Bank and PayPal statements for the years 2018 — 2020 are being
reviewed, and contacts for a forensic audit are being provided
by July 31, 2021. The initial report will be provided to the
membership during the August meeting.
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